
 

2013-2014 
Annual-End-of -Year Committee Report 

Add Spring Update letter 
 

Committee Name: Pharmacy Technician Advisory Committee  
 

Chairperson: Coby Gardner 
  

List of members: Julie Van Pelt, Missy Owen, Peix Tan, Sherri Reddick, Lisa Picket, Coby Gardner, 
Chuck Weaver, Nicky Clay, Jennifer Conley Cyndi Hoang, Iris Pencheck, Shari Zaloski, La Cher 
Ingram, Rebecca Alexander, Sandra Michaels, Denise Platt, Gary Schultz, Matt Baker, Kristin 
Hoskins   
 

Dates of meetings: November 14, 201--7:15 AM 
  
Accomplishments:  

 Missy Owen accepted Chairperson and  Lisa Pickett accepted Recorder 

 Program Statistics: August 2013, 14 students enrolled, 11 completed, 2 dropped, 1 
failed; night program- 9 students, 8 female and 1 male; 8 out of 9 passed PTCB exam 
with 4 scheduled to take exam 

 Increased male students: In 2013-2014, 4 male students passed; night program added 1; 
enrolled 2 for Aug 14 

 Graduated and employed 7 students in Wichita Falls 

 Members approved strategic plan, requirements for admission, successful completion of 
program and experiential training sites 

 Added clinical sites: All Walgreens in town are now clinical sites 

 Updated equipment: A  Pyxis medstation 4000 was purchased with Perkins funding;  
enhanced learning 

 Implemented new standards set by the ASHP and PTAC 

 Attended workshop for WECM 

 Promoted program: billboards; ads on Facebook 
 
Recommendations: None 
 
Agendas, exhibits and minutes posted to Vernon College web site address:  
http://www.vernoncollege.edu/CollegeEffectiveness/Committees.aspx 
 
Submitted by: Donna Egoavil 
 
Date submitted: 7/2/14 
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